
Dear Harold, 	 April 15, 1998 

Let me reassure you that Bill and 
I will be happy to help in any way we can, including 
gardening. Given the recent attention on King, 
I am interested in looking into that more, and 
helping you locate materials you may need I am sure 
will also be a learning experience for me. 

I showed that special on the King case 
you appeared on near the 25th anniversary and it 
seemed to strike a chord among several students in 
my race and ethnic relations class. My colleague 
who helps me teach that course, a black woman who 
is director of community relations for the city, 
also is very interested. 

Whatever freentime I can get over the next 
week I will devote to looking over my JFK materials, 
so I can come prepared to do some further research 
and avoid duplicating things I have obtained on 
previous trips. Jerry McKnight has sent me a copy 
of the notes he took on documents focusing on the 
FBI's relation to the Warren Commission. I have 
written Jerry and told him of aar upcoming trip. 
Unfortunately, I am sure he will probably be 
very busy with school matters. Hood is a lot like 
Wofford inriany ways. 

Regarding to the two disks you sent 
recently, one of the secretaries here has printed 
them both out. The Groden manuscript looks ok. 
It runs 223 pages and seems to be in order just 
skimming through it. I may try to read it before 
T. come up. 

Take care, and I look forward to the 
visit. Regards to Lillian. 

Best 


